
 

            10 March 2023 
Dear valued customer 
 
This letter is to inform you that Prozym Dental Sticks S/M and L have recently changed. 
 
In the most recent formulation, a colouring agent has been changed – the sticks are now brown in colour, 
instead of the previous white colour. Apart from the colour change, the formulation remains the same.  
 
Current packaging has been stickered with ‘New Colour Dental Sticks’ to alert customers to the change. 
 
 

Product Old Packshot New Packshot 
(temporarily stickered) 

Prozym S/M 
Sticks 

  
Prozym L Sticks 

  
 
If you require any further information, please telephone Ceva Animal Health on 02 9652 7000 or email 
customerserviceau@ceva.com 
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Stephanie Bertini 
Brand Manager 
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